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PRESS RELEASE 
Public Service Announcement – Channel 18 Moves to Channel 8  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 18, 2023 – Truro's local broadcasting channel 18 has been 
relocated to channel 8. The transition was executed by Comcast earlier this week without notice to town 
staff.  
 
No action is needed for current Comcast subscribers; the transition is automatic. The channel shift 
maintains convenient access to live broadcasts of meetings, local news updates, events, and reruns, all 
available on channel 8. 
 
For more information contact your local Comcast provider. To view online, visit the town’s website: Truro 
TV (cablecast.tv). 
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